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Technical Memorandum

Date: July 13, 2023

To: Don Griffey, PE - Griffey Engineering, Inc.
From: Eric Evans, PE -- Connelly and Wicker, Inc.

RE: Hillside Groves Subdivision (Mass Grading Plan)

Below is a response to your comments dated October 12, 2022.

1. Submit copies of approvals from SJIRWMD, FWC and Duke Energy prior to commencing work.
Response: We are working to obtain these approvals at this time

2. Call out that the concrete in the broadcrested weirs is to be fiber reinforced.

Response: A note regarding fiber reinforcing has been added to the detail.

3. On the control structure detail, remove the requirement for an Osceola County benchmark disk.
Response: This note has been updated.

Please review and approve the material provided and should you have any questions or comments

with regard to this application please do not hesitate to call or email. I can be reached at
904.265.3030 or at eevans@cwieng.com.
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